
 

October 15, 2020 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
2nd Floor – Filing Room 
Harrisburg, PA  17120 
 
 

RE: Temporary Reporting Requirements: At-Risk Accounts; Docket No. M-2020-
3019244, THE COLUMBIA WATER COMPANY’S RESPONSE TO 
INFORMATON REQUEST 

 
 
Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 
 

In response to your request for information dated October 1, 2020 regarding At-Risk 
accounts applicable to the month of September 2020, please note the following: 
 

Date 
Number of 
Residential 

Number of 
Non-

Residential 

Amount 
Due 

Residential 

Amount Due 
Non-

Residential  
9/30/2020 563 13 $83,004 $9,059  

9/30/2019 481 5 $29,516 $1,309  

 
Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 
 

Very truly yours, 
/s/ Whitney E. Snyder 
Thomas J. Sniscak 
Whitney E. Snyder 
Bryce R. Beard 

WES/das 
Enclosures 
 



 

 


